Hi Rachel

As discussed, due to changes in the billing cycle, the mobile phone costs sent through yesterday are
for December 2013 and not January 2014 as indicated in my E-Mail. The revised version is,
therefore, attached.

Mobile Phone
Costs - Chief Ex...

It looks like these are now going to be two months behind as we won't receive until 2 months after the
end of the month being reported on, ie end March will receive report for January 2014 data.

Regards

Sondi

Sandi Sharp
Executive Assistant to the Chief Executive

Executive Assistant to Executive Director, Financial Services

Chief Executive's Office
Department for Communities and Social Inclusion | Government of South Australia
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Mobile Phone Costs

Chief Executive, Department for Communities and Social Inclusion

Date Range: December 2013

Name and Position Description Total Charges

Joslene Mazel, Chief Executive
$29.40
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Note: These details are correct as at the date approved for publication. Figures may be rounded and have not been
audited.
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